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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

ASRA proposal comments
3 messages

Meghan Laws <coachmeghanlaws@gmail.com> Fri, Sep 6, 2019 at 2:16 PM
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Hi,
As a resident of Cool, I would like to express my support of the board of Supervisors of ED County's letter to the Bureau
of Reclamation. 

The fire in Cool this week (September 3rd) is a prime example of how having perhaps 100 more folks recreating at the
end of Sliger Mine road would add to the congestion and panic on 193, potentially hindering Fire Fighting crews, not to
mention endangering that many more lives. Without budget for infra structure to improve the roads to Cherokee Bar and
Ruck A Chuck I do not believe that the anyone from bureau of reclamation has actually driven down this road to
understand how bad it is.  

In addition, adding campsites to Knickerbocker Creek would add even more traffic to highway 49, an already overused 6
miles of canyon highway known for impatient drivers and only 2 designated passing lanes. This sounds like a recipe for
more car accidents and more lives lost. 

Thank you for representing the sentiments of your constituents.

Kind Regards,
Meghan Laws,
Cool, CA

-- 
Meghan Laws
coachmeghan.com

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 10:18 AM
To: The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us>

FYI

Office of the Clerk of the Board
El Dorado County
330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667
530-621-5390

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception,
review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy
Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender
and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration.
[Quoted text hidden]

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 10:32 AM
To: The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>, The BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us>,
The BOSFIVE <bosfive@edcgov.us>

 Public comment for item 23, 19-1325

Office of the Clerk of the Board
El Dorado County

http://coachmeghan.com/
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330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667
530-621-5390

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception,
review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy
Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender
and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Meghan Laws <coachmeghanlaws@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Sep 6, 2019 at 2:17 PM
Subject: ASRA proposal comments
To: <edc.cob@edcgov.us>
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